
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations  

House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Norton Fire Department Rehabilitation Project for the Town of Norton in Fiscal 

Year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Norton Fire Department, located at 70 East Main 

Street, Norton, MA 02766. 

 

The funding would be used to remodel the firehouse to better accommodate the needs of the department through 

updating the HVAC system, upgrading electrical wiring, improving plumbing, and enhancing the overall safety 

of the building. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the renovations will allow the 

department to have a dedicated center for extreme weather conditions or natural disasters.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in 42 

U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

JAKE AUCHINCLOSS 

Member of Congress 

 

 


